## Sunderland Safe Roads Study

## **Public Meeting**

September 29, 2015 7:00 PM Sunderland Town Hall

The Town of Sunderland will hold a second public meeting for this Bicycle and Pedestrian Scoping Study to discuss possible alternatives for pedestrian and bicycle improvements along Sunderland Hill Road and Hill Farm Road. The study is considering the need for improvements that would enhance safety for pedestrians and cyclists traveling in the project area. We invite property owners and other interested parties to attend the meeting to hear about alternative concepts for potential improvements. After the presentation, attendees will have an opportunity to provide input on the project and the alternative concepts.

## **AGENDA**

- 1. Introductions
- 2. Project Summary
- 3. Project Status Update
  - a. Archaeological and Historic Report
  - b. Right-of-Way Research
- 4. Presentation of Alternative Concepts
- 5. Local Input/Questions
- 6. Next Steps



